
 

PRESIDENCY UNIVERSITY LIBRARY 

KOLKATA 

         Date:- 06/08/2021 

Notification for returning of library books 

All students and research scholars of the university are hereby informed that library will 

remain open on every Wednesday from 11th August, 2021 onwards till further 

notification for the purpose of returning of library books only. The book return activities 

will be carried out from the Lawn of Derozio Hall from 11.30 A.M.  to 2.00 P.M. following 

strict compliance of health protocol to combat Covid 19.  
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